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.237.6 -ree ILL Venture Steering Committee meeting F 

Due to the increased demand for digital items, and the decreased demand for physical 
items, and in order to allow all libraries to benefit equally from the ILL Venture, the Steering 
Committee recommends that: 

 

1. From January 2024, Rapid will be part of the ILL Venture and will be paid by Malmad 
2. Sigal will negotiate with EXL to ensure that the price is not raised during the next 

three years 
3. From January 2024, OCLC will no longer be part of the ILL Venture, and each library 

will pay for its own subscription 
4. At the next Malmad / Matmedet meeting, Sigal / Shlomit will present the Steering 

Committee's recommendation and request approval 
• Malmad will not pay for IFLA vouchers 


